
From: Kalvin Lee <thekalvinlee@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 12:04 PM 
To: Padilla, Ingrid <IPadilla@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Public Comments: Brisbane City Council Subcommittee meeting on Election processes 
  
Dear Brisbane City Council - 
 
Thank you for taking your time to provide us an opportunity to discuss Brisbane election 
options & charter city review. As documented by the past historic actions of our elected 
officials, it is my experience Brisbane is inclusive and always acting in the best interest of our 
community. From the creation of the IDEA committee, resources provided to host the 
Brisbane vigil and partner with myself galvanizing support from our community to take 
action against asian hate,etc... Once again we have the opportunity to discover if the 
following would be best for our community by increasing representation and improving 
accountability moving forward.  
 
1) Term limits for elected officials 
2) District elections so that selection of council members will represent all areas 
3) Election Citywide of Mayor - vs self selected by Council members 
 
I would like for our community to continue to move the above forward and work together 
to determine what is best for us. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
 
Best, 
Kalvin Lee 
 


